
May 5,2005 

Natiod Credit Union Administration 
Am: Mary Rupp, Secretary of the B o d  
1775 Duke Street 
Alexandria, VA 223 14-3428 

Dear Ms, Rupp: 

I am wrihg in regards to the changes you have proposed on the Construction and 
Development lending regulation. As an employee af Central Minnesota Federal Credit 
Union, I believe that the changes you have proposed will have a negative impact on our 
m e m h  or potentid members, dong with the credit union. Please consider this in your 
decision. 


